Veterans benefit from Lonesome Dove Equestrian Center



PHOTOS BY ANJIE HENLEY

Volunteers Karen Ylimaki and Steve Glazebrook attended a Casino Night held at the Virginia War Memorial to benefit the Lonesome Dove Equestrian Center. The event had a country western theme.

Lonesome Dove Equestrian
Center provides year-round
therapeutic horseback
riding exclusively for
veterans with special needs
and disabilities. Focusing
on Veterans in Central
Virginia, the goal of this
program is to improve
the quality of life for the



participants through activities that are positive to their cognitive, physical, emotional and social well-being.

Above, Mr. Roscoe, a disabled veteran, displays a trophy he has received during a session at Lonesome Dove Equestrian Center. For more information they can go to www.ldequestrian.com.